
                                                         

 

DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH 

                                                          Sent off “Hasta-la- Vista 2K18” 

The farewell programme was arranged on 14-03-2018. It was a memorable event in the 

history of English Department. The department gave a heart touching farewell to the retiring 

Head of the Department Mr. Rajagopalan K. along with the outgoing students of the year. Each 

student of the outgoing batch was given a memento in the function as a token of love and 

affection. The students of the outgoing batch shared their experiences. Mr.Rajagopalan and Mr. 

Saleel M. M. also shared their experiences . Dr. A. O. Roy inaugurated the function and 

honoured Mr. Rajagopalan K. Dr. Dileep M. R., Dr. Silvi T. S. and Dr. Saju K. P. shared their 

wonderful memories with Mr. Rajagopalan K. Fr.V.C.Kuriakose, Ms. Sunisha. V.F.,Ms. Najma 

Rahman. T., Ms. Minnu Babu, Mr.Sahalees V.S., Mr. Premjith A. P. talked on the occasion. 

The account of the Association was presented and the programmes were evaluated.The 

Secretaries Mr. Sahalees V. S. welcomed the gathering and Ms.Tinu Jose thanked all the 

members for their sincere cooperation. 

 



 


